Salisbury Conservation Commission
Meeting Summary
September 27, 2023

Dave Kelly, Chairman Present
Kathleen Doyle, Member Present

Laura Deming, Vice Chairman Present Sarah MacDuffie, Member Present
Cheryl Bentley, Michael Rossetti, Present Absent
Secretary Bill Member Paula

MacDuffie, Member Visitors: None. Munier Lee, Alternate

Absent Present

Chairman Dave Kelly called the meeting to order at 7:03 p.m.

Previous Meeting Minutes - Members reviewed previous August 30, 2023, draft meeting minutes.
Member Bill MacDuffie motioned to accept the minutes without changes. Member Kathleen
Doyle seconded that motion. All voted in favor. Motion carried.

Old Business - Easement Agreement on Montgomery Road: Members discussed easement

status. Members noted that before the easement could be agreed upon, members would need to
review the easement document wording. Chairman Dave Kelly indicated he would follow-up with
Ausbon Sargent for Conservation to review.

Website Page Items: Chairman Dave Kelly will speak with Gayle Landry about posting documents
from Conservation on the town website. Items such as format, size, etc. Dave suggested a
Groundwater Recharge article — What's in Your Drinking Water, etc. Guidelines for the postings would
need to be reviewed by the committee. Any controversy would be put to a vote before posting. How
long a posting would be on the website and how many will be determined by events, or we might
have several items for maybe one month. Access to links that might be permanent on the web which
could be added. Link items like dredge permits, groundwater monitoring permits, driveway permits,
etc. What we are, and what we do, would live permanently on webpage. Members discussed a
monthly newsletter on things we might want to share.

New Business - Members discussed the Land Use Tax and what can the funds from the tax be used
for. Member Kathleen Doyle will follow up with April Rollins for a copy of the warrant article on this.

Mail - No mail.

Next meeting to be held on Wednesday, October 25, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. There will be no meeting in
November due to the holiday.

Adjournment - Member Kathleen Doyle motioned to adjourn. Member Sarah MacDuffie
seconded the motion. All voted in favor. Meeting adjourned at 7:47 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted by:




Kathleen Doyle

Dave Kelly, Chairman

CC Meeting Minutes 09-27-2023 - Final 1



